
 

Check us out on the web http://www.voiture1379.com 
Check out the Grande du Missouri web site http://www.grandedumissouri.com  

 

 
Voiture 1379 Communiqué for February 2011 

 
Our membership is currently at 37 of 46 paid up for 2011 
The following Voitures have not paid their 2011 dues: 
Kenneth E. Campbell, Tommy Ree Collins, Vincil Clevenger, Timothy Coulter, John Poteet, 
Charles Collier, and Darrell Richards 
If you have already paid your dues please disregard this notice. If not please take a moment and 
send in your dues. 
 
The Grande du Missouri Grande Spring WRECK and Cheminot will be held April 8th through 
April 10th in Festus, MO at the Best Western Shalimar Plaza and Conference Center. For more 
information on registering see your Grande Communiqué or go to the Grande du Missouri web 
site at www.grandedumissouri.com for more information and a registration form. Just click on the 
Events link on the main page. 
 
Grande du Missouri is hosting this years Central States Promenade. It will be held April 28 to 
April 30, 2011 Embassy Suites Hotel, Kansas City International Airport, 7640 NW Tiffany 
Springs Parkway, Kansas City, MO. For more information on registering see your Grande 
Communiqué or go to the Grande du Missouri web site at www.grandedumissouri.com for more 
information and a registration form. Just click on the Events link on the main page. 
The Central States Promenade Committee is also looking for donation items for raffles and door 
prizes. If you have anything you would like to donate please contact Gary Reno, John Kopp or 
John-Paul Kopp.  
   
The date for this years Voiture 1379 ChicNic has been set for August 27th (or at least that’s the 
date Ray Diven reserved the enclosed shelter house) at Wallace State Park near Cameron, MO. 
Ray Diven has reserved the enclosed shelter house again so come rain or shine we are putting on 
another ChicNic. 
 
This months Promenade will be on February 23rd in Claycomo, MO with dinner at Post 61, at 
18:00 HRS. The Promenade will begin at 19:00 HRS at Post 61. 
 
If there are any other functions you would like to “get the word out” please let me know and I 
will put them on the Voiture 1379, The Grande du Missouri, and the 3rd District web site as well 
as the communiqué. 
 
Thank you for your service to Our Great Nation, your service to the American Legion, and 
the 40et8 through Voiture 1379. If we all work together we can and do make a difference. 
 Robert C. Emery, Correspondant Locale, Voiture 1379 


